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Guidelines Adopted as a result of Employee Meeting: 

Mitigating Covid-19 Exposure. 
 

March 27, 2020 

 

We reviewed and copied Palm Beach County Emergency Order 2020-002. This order (as with 

many others) lists Exterminator services as ‘Essential’. 

http://discover.pbcgov.org/PDF/COVID19/Emergency-Order-Number-2.pdf 

 

We reviewed the Guidance on Preparing Workplaces for COVID-19 publication 

OSHA3990.pdf (https://www.osha.gov/Publications/OSHA3990.pdf).   

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/guidance-business-response.html 

 

We reviewed our personal protective equipment (PPE) procedures as directed by FDACS and 

label instructions. 

 

We discussed how to better protect ourselves along with posing minimal risk to our customers. 

 

Before entering a home or business, we’ll ask if anyone has been in contact with someone who 

may have covid-19.  If the answer is yes, then only an exterior perimeter application is 

performed. 

 

We will provide exterior applications unless interior application is requested by the customer.  

If the interior is done, we’ll keep the CDC recommended 6-foot space between us and our 

customers, even if that means they wait outside or in another room until the job is done. We will 

wear gloves and disinfect our hands after each interior service. 

 

Covid-19 exposure is not likely to occur during the scope of our landscape operations. We will 

keep in mind the recommended 6-foot person to person distance.  All PPE required by L&O 

product labeling will be adhered to. 

 

 

______________________________    ______________________________ 

Michael Wilson, CPO      Employee of Aardvark Pest Control  
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